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I support HB3086 with the 4th amendment as this coincides with the river basin 

management area model for the Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife 

Commission, allowing a change in representation of the 7 member ODFW 

Commission to the 5 river basin management areas instead of the current 6 

congressional style districts.  The reconfiguration of 5 river basin management areas 

would give the Commission fair and balanced geographical representation for each 

portion of the State of Oregon which would enhance oversight for the environment 

and wildlife management.  This bill with amendments is good for Oregon as a whole, 

outdoor enthusiasts, and even better for our wildlife ad their natural habitat. 


